“Searching for Solutions”

Announcement

We are pleased to announce that we have been asked to participate in the annual “Drug Plan Management” conference in Toronto in May.

The conference is organized for employers, physicians, benefit brokers, pharmacists, the pharmaceutical industry and group insurers.

In the past this has been a high profile event.  The goal remains to develop ways to manage drug plans more efficiently and effectively and to forge improved         relationships with employers, pharmacists and service providers.

You can access the 2004 discussions through www.medicalpost.com
We view this as a significant opportunity to not only be actually involved but to influence new “cutting edge” technology.

We will keep you posted on the results of the conference, probably in June.

Regards,

Robert Reid

Partner

